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Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will be changing the type of SM 

and MM fibers in a number of distribution (TB) raw cables which are used in the manufacture of 

final products. For SM SYLEX will be using the new single-mode Corning® SMF-28® Ultra fiber, 

for OM3 and OM4 it will be the Draka MaxCap-BB-OM3 and MaxCap-BB-OM4. This change is 

intended to provide our customers with higher quality products.  

You can find fiber specification on following webpages: 

http://www.corning.com/media/worldwide/coc/documents/Fiber/SMF-28_UltraFiberBrochure_10-2014.pdf 

http://www.prysmiangroup.com/en/business_markets/markets/fibre/downloads/datasheets/MaxCap-BB-

OM2-3-4_2013-03.pdf 

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative. 

This change will be implemented through a gradual roll-out, coming into effect after stock of the 

current raw cables are depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 
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